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During the 2012-2013 fiscal year, the Student Services Committee was given the 

authority, by Senate, to approve all new and amended award terms. Prior to 

this, all new and amended awards went to Senate for approval.  

 

During the 2012-2013 year, the Senate Student Services Committee: 

  

o Brought the Academic Dates for 2013-14 forward for approval  

 

o Recommended the development of a Co-curricular Transcript 

Proposal 

 

o Shared the Religious Holidays/Dates for information, which was 

expanded to include the holidays of all the major religions 

 

o Brought forward a proposal to revise transfer regulations to increase 

flexibility for Departments and Programs in recognizing credit from 

non-AUCC institutions 

 

o Developed a Student Travel and Field Safety Risk Assessment 

Protocol which is being combined with the policy developed by the 

Health and Safety Committee 

 

o Brought the Degrees and Major Statistics forward for information 

 

� On behalf of the Committee, the Registrar presented lists of graduands to 

Senate for the June 2012, October 2012, and February 2013 Convocations. 

 

 


